
Rookie Corner - 292 by The Void
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Across

1 Thorough 
acupuncture? (11)

9 Maybe Marvin 
unravelled DNA 
before Ford 
essentially backed 
identification (7)

10 Heads of television 
authorities start 
testing if excellent 
radio's more 
appealing (7)

11 Skips over the pond 
and drops the new 
Herald Sun quarterly 
(9)

12 Heart of gold? Yours 
might need the 
opposite, if they've 
gone bad (5)

13 Silenced two 
characters (5)

14 Bird: smooth 
musician (9)

17 US junior group 
member, good in 

real life (saint, 
almost), refined (4,5)

20 Screen siren's role-
playing knight (5)

22 Produce sound of 
secret disclosures (5)

25 Satirist's real 
reversal over 
moonshot with 
Pence (9)

26 Double-crosses seer 
I mixed up with 
Persian invader (6,1)

27 Ghastly crime in 
Adam Ant's little 
group of unnamed 
horse riders (7)

28 Problem raisers, but 
they travel hopefully 
(5-6)

Down

1 Top of St Paul's 
fitted in gatekeeper's 
measuring device (9)

2 Cromwell flattens, 
expires: daughter 
moved (9)

3 Depression? Send 
back into SAS! (7)

4 Knitwear style worn 
by its mad exquisite 
crafter (7)

5 Positioned within 
exits of mini gun 
turrets' smoke vent 
(5)

6 Lead British 17 (5)

7 Firebrand omitted 
part of selection 
method (6)

8 Dancing hurt a 
queen in Moore 
movie (6)

15 Pasty person covers 
civil engineer of 
ancient age (9)

16 Delusions from 
average lack of 
oxygen not 
unknown. End of 
diagnosis! (9)

17 Happy to be around 
slack gathering of 
stars (6)

18 Lubricate to try to 
catch swimmer (7)

19 Returning, I sleep 
briefly with 
university 
instruments (7)

21 Impossible to get 
right in a cold 
country (6)

23 Broken heater spews 
out some energy 
where temperatures 
are rising (5)

24 Exhausted author in 
street (5)


